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Dawn Roberson 

From: Julie Fullingim on behalf of Sunset 

Sent: Thursday, December 04,20088:01 AM 

To: Dawn Roberson 

SUbject: FW: TYC-TJPC merger 

From: 66th District Judge 
 
sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2008 5:08 PM
 
To: Sunset; 'Tina Lincoln'; 'lee harris'; 'Justin lewis'
 
Subject: lYC-TJPC merger
 

December 3, 2008 

Sunset Commission, State of Texas 

RE: Merger of TYC and TJPC 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Please be advised that at the meeting of the Hill County Juvenile Board this morning, in our general discussion 
time, I believe it is fair to state that it was the unanimous and general consensus of all the judges in Hill County 
that it is a bad idea to merge TYC and TJPC and I further think it fair to say that proposal has no support among 
the judges here. 

Thank you for you considering our position as to what is best for the juveniles of Texas in general and Hill County
 
in particular.
 

Sincerely yours,
 

F.B. (Bob) McGregor, Jr., JUdge 
66th District Court 

Cc: Rep. Jim Pitts, State Representative   
Sen. Kip Averitt, State Senator   

12/4/2008
 




